
 

 

Illinois Moratorium 

 

American Access is mindful of the COVID-19 and continues to closely 

monitor the situation.  We understand that these are very difficult times. 

As a result, many of our customers may be facing financial challenges 

and we are here to help.   

 

American Access has put into place a non-payment cancellation 

moratorium effective 03/09/2020 through 05/31/2020.  Any Policy 

cancelled for non-payment, during the time frame outlined, will be 

reinstated and noted, accordingly.   

During this time we will continue to assess the needs of our policy 

holders, regardless of the status of their policies.  We kindly ask that you 

please instruct your insureds to contact us with any claims that arise. 

 

We thank you for your continued business! 

 

Your friends at: 

American Access Casualty Company 

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Underwriting Department or Marketing 

Department at: 

(888) 663-5443 


